


 

You can also find further updates at the first link, as they become available. Alternatively, I invite you 
to register via this link to receive regular project updates. These updates will also be posted on the 
development page.  
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information 
removed.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
 
John Tubberty 
Regional Director, Central and East 

 

 
 




